
                OBSOLETE TEST 
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                                          EFFECTIVE DATE:  January 18, 2022 

QUESTIONS: Contact your Allina Health Laboratory account representative, or our Client Services department 
 

Telephone: 612-863-4678 • 800-281-4379 
centrallabclientservices@allina.com 

www.allinahealth.org/allinahealthlaboratory 

 

COTININE, ORAL 
8745/LAB8745 

 
QUICK REFERENCE 
 
Effective January 18, 2022, Allina Health Laboratory will no longer be performing the Cotinine, Oral assay 
(8745/LAB8745) testing in-house. The test will become obsolete and made not orderable. 
 
DETAILS 
 
The suggested alternative test is the Cotinine/nicotine screen, oral (14494/LAB14494) referred to LabCorp, 
available for order beginning January 18, 2022. 
 

 
 
Complete information about the new test will be available in the Test catalog on January 18, 2022. 
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